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Dear Parents, pupils and staff 

As we begin the Month of May we 

display our love and devotion to Mary 

our Mother through prayer. Create a 

May altar at home. Visit the Home 

Learning pages for prayers, resources 

and activities to complement teaching 

our children about Mary.  

 

 

 

 

 

Pope Francis has made a special plea to 

the faithful to recite the prayer of the 

Rosary during this month traditionally 

dedicated to Mary.  The restrictions of 

the pandemic have made us come to 

appreciate our ‘families’ more and more. 

The Rosary is a family prayer. Let us 

pray as a school family.                       

Our Lady of Knock pray for us. 

Friends of Moneynick 

Boys and Girls! After the big win this 

month, a well-deserved treat is coming 

your way as soon as we return to school. 

Friends of Moneynick will continue to 

record and post the winners on our 

school website www.moneynickps.com 

 

 

The Moneynick Litter Pick 

Exercising at home encourages walking 

along the roads and lanes of our local 

community. It has been noted by many 

the amount of rubbish that litters our 

beautiful countryside. Teamed with Tidal 

Toome, Cargin GAC and Antrim Borough 

Council we are encouraging a litter pick 

with a difference. The litter pickers are 

available from the Tidal Office in Toome 

House from 7am – 8:30pm daily for the 

coming week. They are to be signed out 

and signed in when they are returned. 

Social distancing is a key factor, so the 

litter pick is your own responsibility 

completed by your family. Bags can be 

returned to a skip in the Cargin Club 

carpark. Please remember to wear gloves 

to protect your hands. Road Safety is 

also a vital aspect of this activity. 

Boys and Girls, our school staff miss you 

dearly and can’t wait until we are all back 

safely in Moneynick. 

God Bless and Keep Safe! 

 

 

 

http://www.moneynickps.com/


 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

                                                    

 

 

 

  

 

Home Learning 

 

 

  

We LOVE your photos! Make sure to keep 

sending them to 

info@moneynickps.randalstown.ni.sch.uk              

And view them in our home learning gallery 

at moneynickps.com 
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